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REFERENCE NUMBER:   POA-1981-00312-M5 
 

WATERWAY:   Beluga Lake 
 
 

***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 

 
On January 7, 2022, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice 
for Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-1981-00312-M5, Beluga Lake for 
a DA permit application from the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public 

Facilities, to discharge fill at the Homer Airport to improve safety for runway operations, 
taxiing, and aircraft parking; extend the service life of airport facilities; and increase 
availability of leased tie-down facilities for General Aviation users. The project site is 
located within Section 15, 21, and 22, T. 6 S., R. 13 W., Seward Meridian; USGS Quad 

Map Seldovia C-4; Latitude 59.64249º N., Longitude 151.48474º W.; Homer Airport, in 
Homer, Alaska. 
 
The Public Notice comment period has been extended until February 7, 2022. 

 
Availability of Complete Public Notice:  A copy of the full public notice with 
attachments may be downloaded at 
https://www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Public-Notices/Year/2022/ 

 
All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same. Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested. 
Please contact Randal Vigil at (907) 201-5022, or by email at 

Randal.P.Vigil@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this notice. 
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